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               THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE
         ONEIDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT WILL HOLD
              A PUBLIC FORUM ON THE 2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR BUDGET
                    THURSDAY, MARCH 3, 2022
                                     6:00 P.M.
                                        IN THE
                ONEIDA HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY
                           560 SENECA STREET
                            ONEIDA, NY  13421



          **There will also be a link on our website for the public**
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